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CITY OF TORONTO 

 
BY-LAW 69-2019 

 
To amend City of Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 950, Traffic and Parking, respecting 
the designation of Community Safety Zones at various locations. 
 
The Council of the City of Toronto enacts: 
 
1. Municipal Code Chapter 950, Traffic and Parking, is amended as follows: 
 
A. By deleting from Schedule XXXIII (Community Safety Zones) in § 950-1332, the 

following in alphabetical order by street name: 
 

(From 
Column 1 
Highway) 

(From 
Column 2 
Side) 

(From  
Column 3 
Location) 

(From 
Column 4 
Prohibited Hours 
and/or Days) 

(From 
Column 5 
Prohibited 
Months) 

     
Dundas Street East Both Between Broadview 

Avenue and De Grassi 
Street 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Riverdale Avenue Both Between Carlaw 

Avenue and Poucher 
Street 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

 
B. By inserting in Schedule XXXIII (Community Safety Zones) in § 950-1332, the 

following in alphabetical order by street name: 
 

(In 
Column 1 
Highway) 

(In  
Column 2 
Side) 

(In  
Column 3 
Location) 

(In 
Column 4 
Prohibited Hours 
and/or Days) 

(In 
Column 5 
Prohibited 
Months) 

     
Anthony Road Both Between Winston Park 

Boulevard and 
Northgate Drive 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Avenue Road Both Between Bloor Street 

West and St. Clair 
Avenue West 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Dundas Street East Both Between Broadview 

Avenue and Logan 
Avenue 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Glenlake Avenue Both Between Oakmount 

Road and Keele Street 
Anytime Jan. to Dec., 

inclusive 
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(In 
Column 1 
Highway) 

(In  
Column 2 
Side) 

(In  
Column 3 
Location) 

(In 
Column 4 
Prohibited Hours 
and/or Days) 

(In 
Column 5 
Prohibited 
Months) 

     
Hampton Avenue Both Between Wolfrey 

Avenue and Danforth 
Avenue 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Hogarth Avenue Both Between Broadview 

Avenue and Logan 
Avenue 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Jane Street Both Between Spenvalley 

Drive and Rita Drive 
Anytime Jan. to Dec., 

inclusive 
     
King Street West Both Between Jameson 

Avenue and Close 
Avenue 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Pape Avenue Both Between Harcourt 

Avenue and Strathcona 
Avenue 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Riverdale Avenue Both Between Carlaw 

Avenue and Kiswick 
Street 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Sheppard Avenue 
West 

Both Between a point 100 
metres east of Arleta 
Avenue and Sentinel 
Road 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

     
Tilbury Drive Both Between Keele Street 

and Hawksdale Road 
Anytime Jan. to Dec., 

inclusive 
     
Wilson Avenue Both Between Privet Road 

and a point 100 metres 
east of Ridge Road 

Anytime Jan. to Dec., 
inclusive 

 
Enacted and passed on December 13, 2018. 

Frances Nunziata, Ulli S. Watkiss, 
 Speaker City Clerk 
 

(Seal of the City) 
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